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Consultation 
The Office of the Registrar-General has undertaken consultation to gauge the use of Priority 
Notices by industry and how it may be increased. This consultation included a survey which was 
deployed to industry on Monday 15 July 2019 and remained open for 3 weeks, closing on Monday 
5 August 2019. In total there were 111 responses received. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank participants for their contribution. 
 
Results 
Following the closure of this survey, the Office of the Registrar-General has compiled a short report 
which provides an overview of the survey results and the next steps. 
We invite you to view the report at https://infogram.com/1plrln01dkrznktq7q0qd2jykkhzgz7259e. 
 
The link to this report is also available on the Office of the Registrar-General website. 
 
For all enquiries regarding this report please email: DPTI.RegistrarGeneral@sa.gov.au. 
 
Information Sessions 
The Office for the Registrar-General in partnership with Land Services SA will deliver information 
sessions on Priority Notices.  At these information sessions an update will also be provided on 
changes that will be implemented as a result of the review undertaken. These sessions are 
scheduled to occur in the first quarter of 2020. 
We invite you to register your interest in attending via DPTI.RegistrarGeneral@sa.gov.au so that 
you can be notified when dates are added. 
 
For more news from Office of the Registrar-General we suggest you subscribe to our twitter 
@DPTI_LSG or visit our new website dpti.sa.gov.au/land.  
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